CSN International, Inc.
P.O. Box 391
Twin Falls, ID 83303

(208) 733-3133

February 26, 2021

EEO Staff

Policy Division, Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
45 L Street, NE.

Washington, D.C. 20554

At the direction of the FCC this letter response will be posted in the EEQ Audits,
investigations and Complaints Folder of the KWYC Online Public Inspection File rather than
be filed with the FCC.

Re: KWYC-FM (87267)
Cheyenne, WY

Response to EEO Audit Letter
Dear Sir/Madam:
We are in receipt of Public Notice DA 21-228 dated February 25, 2021 regarding an
audit inquiry of the EEO program of numerous radio stations, including KWYC-FM. In

response to your inquiry, please be advised of the following:

1. CSN International, Inc. ("CSN") operates Radio Station KWYC-FM without a
main studio as a satellite operation of Radio Station KAWZ-FM (8414) at Twin Falls, Idaho.
CSN does not employ any full-time or part-time staff for KWYC-FM. Therefore, pursuant
to FCC policy, KWYC-FM is not required to maintain an EEO recruitment program.
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2. In response to Question 2(b)(v) of the inquiry letter, please be advised that
there are no pending or resolved complaints filed during our current license term before
any body having competent jurisdiction under federal, state, territorial or local law, alleging
unlawful discrimination in the employment practices of KWYC-FM on the basis of race,
color, religion, national origin or sex.

3. With regard to Questions 3(a)-(d) of the inquiry letter, please be advised that
KWYC-FM is not the subject of a time brokerage agreement.

If you have any questions regarding these matters, you may contact us or our

counsel, Cary S. Tepper, at (301) 718-1818. Mr. Tepper's email address is
tepperlaw@aol.com.

Shannon Scholten
President
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